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Student Reports: 

 Middle School Representative; Miss White 
o Robotics: Some students from last year's Robotics team were looking forward to 

it again. When they heard that there was no robotics happening they were 
disappointed.  

o Everyone who went to the Halloween dance had an amazing time. 
o The Thanksgiving food drive went well with a lot of student participation. 
o We're all looking forward to Thanksgiving break. 

 
 

 High School Representative; Miss Hamilton. November has been a month full of exciting 
accomplishments and memorable experiences. Here’s a summary of the key highlights: 

o Veterans Day Assembly 
Our Veterans Day assembly was a heartfelt tribute to those who have served in 
our military. The high school chorus performed patriotic songs, and the color 
guard presented a respectful ceremony. Additionally, some of our students had the 
honor of reading their winning Voice of Democracy and Patriot’s Pen essays, 
which added a personal and reflective touch to the ceremony. It was a powerful 
day of remembrance, and we are proud of everyone who helped make the event so 
impactful. 

o Fall Sports Night 
We hosted our Fall Sports Night to celebrate and recognize the outstanding 
achievements of our fall athletes. We are incredibly proud of our students for their 
dedication, hard work, and sportsmanship throughout the season. From soccer to 
cross country, our athletes performed exceptionally and represented our school 
with pride. Thank you to our coaches and families for their continued support. 

o Fall Play – Puffs 
Our fall play, Puffs, was a tremendous success! The cast and crew did an 
outstanding job bringing the production’s humor and charm to life. A special 
thank you to Ms. Anderson for her exceptional direction and dedication in making 
this performance such a memorable experience for all involved. 

o Nashua Community College (NCC) Field Trip – December 5th 
On December 5th, all high school students have the opportunity to participate in a 
field trip to the NCC manufacturing facilities. This visit will provide students with 
valuable insights into career opportunities in the manufacturing industry. We 
encourage all interested students to sign up for this exciting and educational 
experience. 

o Dance Team Wins 1st Place in Boston 
Congratulations to our amazing dance team for winning 1st place at their 
competition in Boston on December 9th! Their hard work, precision, and 
teamwork were on full display, and this victory is a testament to their dedication. 
A special thank you to Coach Mel for her continued leadership and support of the 
team. 



Winter Sports Season 
The winter sports season has officially begun, and we are excited to see our athletes back in 
action. This year, we are especially thrilled to announce the formation of a new swim team, 
which has sparked a lot of excitement among students. We look forward to supporting our winter 
athletes as they compete in their respective sports. 


